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Pamela Martin

From: David Wilkie 

Sent: September 19, 2018 8:14 AM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Amendment bylaw (No.1152) No.18-055

I support the amendment to add a brewery, distillery and liquor retailer to Lot 7 district lot 119 Esquimalt District plan 
VIP84612. 
Thanks 
David Wilkie  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Pamela Martin

From: julie wilkie 

Sent: September 19, 2018 8:01 AM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: CD-9 Zone Dockside District

This is to advise you that I do support the proposal for the four-storey brew-pub and distillery. I believe that this 
development will be an asset to the community financially and job creation which is alway a good thing.  
 
Julie Wilkie 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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Pamela Martin

From: Victoria Mayor and Council

Sent: September 17, 2018 3:35 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: FW: I want to support the project on 356 Harbour Road

 
 

From: Judy [mailto:noreply@123formbuilder.io]  
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 8:55 AM 
To: Victoria Mayor and Council  
Subject: I want to support the project on 356 Harbour Road 

 

Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I am writing you to show my support for the development proposal at 356 Harbour Road.  

Sincerely, 

Judy 
 
1350 Pembroke St 
 
Sent from TalktoAryze.ca, talk@talktoaryze.ca  
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Pamela Martin

From: Piper Gordon 

Sent: September 18, 2018 1:24 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Lot7 District Lot 119 Esq Plan VIP84612

Hi, 
I won't have a chance to come to the hearing on the 20th of Sept, re: the permit for the brew-pub and distillery. 
Me and my family are in favour of the rezoning. A brew-pub would be a great addition to the area. Being close 
to Moon Under Water and to Spinnakers has been a perk of our neighbourhood in Vic West. 
 
Thank you, 
-Piper Gordon 
#13 -103 Wilson Street,  
Victoria, BC, V9A 6X1 
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